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Remedium Awarded License by the Georgia Access to Medical Cannabis Commission  
 
Rock Spring, GA  –  On Saturday, July 24th, Remedium Life Science was selected by the Georgia Access to 
Medical Cannabis Commission (GMCC) to receive a Class II Production License, pending a final review 
process.  
 
Remedium Life Science of Georgia is proud to be partnering with the Northwest Georgia Joint 
Development Authority, Chattooga County, and the Town of Trion.  Remedium, in the hopes of securing 
a license, made significant investments in pre-construction plans and design work to be able to deliver 
medication to patients in an accelerated timeframe. Remedium has already begun construction on a 
state-of-the-art facility in the Trion Industrial Development Park and is well-positioned to meet all 
requirements set forth by GMCC. 

 
Matt Connelly, Chairman of Remedium, commented, “We are honored to receive a license to serve the 
patients of Georgia and their families.  We are committed to bringing safe and effective medicine to 
those suffering from serious health conditions.” 

State Senator Jeff Mullis, Executive Director of the Northwest Georgia Joint Development Authority, 
shared the importance of this announcement for the region. “This is a major economic project for our 
Northwest Georgia community. Remedium has been an outstanding partner throughout the process, 
and I know they will deliver for Georgia’s patients.”  
 
Remedium is committed to providing safe and effective medical cannabis to the patients of Georgia by 
the summer of 2022.  Please continue to follow updates on our website at 
www.remediumlifescience.com and sign up for email notifications. 
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